





Visit to China

Dear parent/ carers and pupils

I cannot tell you how excited I was that our application for funds for a visit to China was successful.

I know this will be an amazing opportunity for our pupils and staff, so thank you for showing interest in this.

Rather than a very long letter I feel it would be more beneficial to have a quick meeting with all of you together. I would like to do the meeting at 4.30pm on Thursday 16th September.

At the meeting I will outline proposed dates and an itinerary. At the end of the meeting I would like you to complete some forms with key information on that we need asap.

I would also appreciate it if you could bring your child's passport to the meeting too.

In the meanwhile if you have any questions please do not he sitate to contact me.

Mrs C. A. Smith

(Head of School)









